
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 26, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0677-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

FAA Coordination for Arlington was obtained and is now attached to this application as requested but I
accidentally labeled it as Pendleton. Sorry.

Please let us know if anything else is needed.

Thanks

Joe


